

December 12, 2022

STARS Steering Committee
The Association for the Advancement for Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE)
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102
Philadelphia, PA 19103

RE: STARS 2.1 Submission

Dear STARS Steering Committee:

Tennessee Tech University is acting as an agent of change in decreasing our impact on the environment. The Office of Sustainability, since its creation in 2016, has been driving initiatives for setting a standard to assist the campus community in the creation of a sustainable university environment. For the past year, they have been collecting and analyzing the data for this STARS submission. I am excited about the progress Tennessee Tech has made towards building a sustainable university, and this data reflects those efforts.

Sincerely,

Philip Oldham President